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Monday 1st July 2024 

  

Nursery Graduation 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

As we are approaching the end of the school year, we would like to celebrate that 

your child is about to complete their time in our Nursery, ready to enter “Big School”! 

 

You are invited to attend a “Graduation Ceremony” on Thursday 18th July from 

2.00pm – 3.00pm. During this time. the children will receive certificates, sing a song, 

play party games and you will of course receive a graduation photograph! 

 

This event will take place on the meadow, weather permitting. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

       

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head teacher KS1 and EYFS 
 


